
From: Leah Sinal   
Date: September 16, 2020 at 7:41:22 PM PDT 
To: Margo Wagner <mwagner@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: Outdoor skating rink 

 

Hello, 
 
I am in support of Nadaya McNeil, a community member who is requesting an 
outdoor skating rink in 100 Mile House.  This would be a wonderful addition to 
our community for children, adults, seniors and families.  I hope this is 
considered and approved.  
 
Thank you for your time and have a great day. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Leah Sinal 
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